
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of _______________________________             Teacher________________________ 

 

Christmas is just around the corner and we want all of our students to have a special holiday season.  We are 

fortunate to have organizations, churches, and individuals in our community who enjoy sharing with others at 

Christmas.  If you need assistance in providing gifts for your child this year, please complete the information 

below and return to your child’s teacher by October 30, 2015.  If you have more than one child at Sardis, 

please include all information on the same form.  You will be notified if your child will be receiving assistance 

and will be sent information about when to pick up gifts.  Please note that only families who are not already 

receiving help from another program can be included on our list. 

______    Please check here if you do not wish to receive assistance  

**If you do not need assistance, do not complete the information below.  This form should still be      

            returned to your child’s teacher to help with our record keeping.  Thank You **  

Are you registered with the Secret Santa Program (Chattahoochee Baptist)?           _____yes _____no 
(Application dates Oct. 26-30 - call for info at 770-532-3371) 

Are you registered with the Angel Tree Program (Salvation Army)?  
(Application dates Oct. 5-8 – call for info at 770-534-7589)           

_____yes_____no 

 

Are you receiving Christmas assistance from any other type program?                  _____yes_____no 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Name ____________________________________________________________ 

Home Address    ___________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone Number     ______________________________________________________________ 

                   **Please List All Children Who Currently Attend Sardis Enrichment School** 

 Child’s name Boy/Girl Age Shoe 

 Size 

Pant 

Size 

Shirt  

Size 

Special Need/Request 

(under $30) 

1        

2        

3        

4        
         

           Please contact Monie Shope, School counselor, if you have questions or need further information. 


